
PATTERSON JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2022 

PROPOSED TRUSTEE AREA REDISTRICTING MAPS 

 

The Patterson Joint Unified School District Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to consider 

proposed trustee area redistricting maps and adoption of a revised map on Monday, February 7, 2022, 

at 7:00PM, or as soon as possible, at the District Office, 510 Keystone Boulevard, Patterson, California. 

Public Comments may be presented from the adjacent building (530 Keystone Blvd) and live streamed 

via Webex. 

The proposed maps and additional information on redistricting are available on our website at  

www.patterson.k12.ca.us 

 

 

http://www.patterson.k12.ca.us/

